

March 21, 2018

Rev. Douglas Conley Mid-Atlantic District 292 Montevue Ln Frederick, MD 21702-8212

Dear reverend Conley and churches from the Mid District,

Warms greetings from the Alliance family in Puerto Rico.

A simple word cannot express our deepest gratitude for your donation, we know you sent it from your hearts. THANK YOU!

As of today, some areas inland still have power and communications problems, and the recovery efforts are slow. Even though we are fine, the Lord is with us, we've seen Him thru you and all the others!

We are so grateful to God for all the prayers and donations given to the Puerto Rico crisis. Please extend our words of gratitude to all of your staff and your churches who made this financial support possible. This will help our District to face enormous challenges after Hurricane María. It is our prayer that the Lord will bless you in so many ways and surprise you as only He can do.

Grace and peace,

Rev. Javier Gómez

PR District Superintendent

787-398-4054